Amy, Emily Miller, Michelle, Liz Nielson, Martha Thompson
Called to order @ 8:20am
May 4, 2016 and July 29th minutes were approved
MPF #1     9-21-16:  DVD videgropher, delay (Jan), last year we charged $20, discussion on what to do about the price increase. 2500 is in the budget , we can increase the price so it breaks even, 20-25$, adjust contract accordingly
Guaranteed by Dec. 12th we will look into it.	 
Budget #1 9-21-16: was reviewed and approved -Quicken will be up and running soon 
MPF: organization of auditions, 5 audition sites 
MPF: it was clarified that the auditions will have two judges, one monitor, one conductor 
The need for a New Membership Chair, will be mentioned in general meeting
MPF: Recordings, A2 missing a piece, needs to be accurate, (imperial march, lost in the wind, wizards ball) They will be fixed.
Meeting Adjourned at 9:10 am








9/21/2016
Meeting was called to order at 9:18am
Thank you to Louise for the booklets. 
Thanks to Maria Hart for the programs: one change in the programing will be that Mitsy Babb will be presenting on becoming certified in place of Alejandro Cremaschi this coming March 
Membership chair is needed
Audrey Kaltenback new teacher, welcome!
MPF:  going really well, big jobs are filled except for rehearsal keyboard set up for next year, we are still in need of a shadow for this year. This includes Set up before rehearsals start on Friday. 
Thank you to all who are volunteering!
Conductor notes are being posted online as well as the teacher letter. Look online!
Audition scheduling is being divided so all the work doesn’t fall on one person
The will be 5 audition sites, two at one site
All rehearsals will be at the Boulder Piano Gallery
	Stricter policy for attendance is in place for this year
	Parental communication must go through the teacher
It was discussed that the conductors might have a say as to cutting pieces with low numbers, it was left to the discretion of the chairs  
A reminder that the Deadline for registration is October 15th 
Mitsy Babb is working on creating a template for scheduling, thank you!  
May Minutes were read and approved 
Treasuer’s report: Checking 5,065 and Savings 6,303 move 1000 to checking to maintain balance: due to piano maintenance! Thank you Richard!
Meeting Adjourned at 9:58am 
The meeting was followed by a presentation by Natalie MannHertz on teaching students with neuro differences.  
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